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Greetings to all my family and friends,                                                                                                        September 2021 

 

     The Migebac language group appointed these men to attend  

their first translation course so they can start working on the Old 

Testament. Their New Testament was completed two years ago 

by another team with only one man remaining to continue the 

work.  During their five week course I hosted them a few times 

for tea time or meals, and encouraged them in improving 

English skills.  They also loved to play games like Uno and laugh 

a lot! 

      I’ve been busy welcoming ex-pats back to Ukarumpa, 

assisting with the many quarantine requirements so folks can 

actually be housed here in their own homes (not in a hotel) for 

those two weeks.  Recently Tyndale welcomed a new teacher 

for the primary school, and I am eager to spend time orienting 

her to life here, once the quarantine ends. 

      Recently I heard from the family whose house I am renting.  

These dear friends are returning October 15th, so I am in the 

process of cleaning and packing up to move to another empty 

house.  It is indeed wonderful to welcome folks home to PNG! 

 

    These two pictures show some friends of mine who 

recently traveled to another province to follow up on literacy 

and language use among the Malol people.  It is a remote 

area accessible only by helicopter (or a long walk).  They 

engaged children and adults in various word games, reading 

skills, and more. 

 

        Thank you for your prayers for good health and 

endurance for all the Gadsup team as we are challenged 

with the revision of the epistles in their language.  To 

God be all the glory in this endeavor!     

                                                                                                                   

 

                                                                                                                                          With a grateful heart for each of you, 

                                                                                                                                           Marina 

 

                  


